John S. Toll Road closed during Processional March
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Arlene Skala, Director of Conferences and Special Events 10/22/2009 01:40 PM

Attention SB Faculty, Students and Staff:

By now everyone has heard about the Inauguration Ceremony of Stony
Brooks Fifth President, Samuel L. Stanley, Jr., on 10/23/09. If
not, you will find more information plus a host of activities
surrounding the big day at this website:

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/inauguration/

The reason for this email is to advise the Stony Brook Community that
on lInauguration Day, 10/23/09, the planning committee has requested
that John S. Toll Drive be closed from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm. John S.
Toll Drive will be used for the processional march into the Sports
Complex, and throughout the afternoon we anticipate heavy foot
traffic between the Sports Complex and the Wang Center from the high
volume of visitors on campus.

In addition, the following lots will be closed and reserved for the
Inauguration guests:
> Gym Road Parking Lot
> Old Chemistry Parking Lot
> Small Parking Lot Adjunct to the Sports Complex (west side of
the building)

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, but we do hope
you will take time from your busy schedules to witness this
extraordinary event on October 23, 2009.

Thank you.
Arlene Skala
Director of Conferences and Special Events



